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Good morning. I write in support of Oregon returning to in person voting. As we 

learned last election with the news that the DMV registered non citizens to vote, our 

elections are not secure. It's time to return to documented citizens only, with in 

person voting. Let's return confidence to the citizens that are elections are fair and 

secure . Thank you Denise Keep 


